
Dear Parent/Guardian,  

We have organised the option to purchase a leaving hoodie (black). The hoodies will have a date on the 

back (23) that is filled with the names of all students in the current cohort. If a student does not wish to 

have their name on this list, inside of the ‘23’, then please alert us to this prior to the 13th March. Please 

see the information below that details the specific designs of the hoodie.   

If you would like to make an order, please refer to the methods outlined in the information below. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Thomas 


